

## Speakers in 2020

<u>January 27, 2022</u> Judy Garrett gave a presentation on "Orchids", with a few live examples, a re-potting demonstration and a slide show. She awed us with the variety of orchids in her collection and her skill at nurturing them.

<u>February 29, 2022</u> Gwen Odermatt gave a presentation on "Best Plant Picks". Gwen is the owner of Petals and Butterflies Farm Nursery and is on the selection committee for Great Plant Picks. This committee consists of approximately 30 horticultural specialists who review different plants for use in the Coastal Pacific Northwest from Oregon to British Columbia. The plants go through vigorous reviews and must meet specific criteria such as hardiness, long season of interest, disease resistance, etc. <a href="https://www.greatplantpicks.org">www.greatplantpicks.org</a>

April - October Meetings were all canceled because of Covid-19.

November 23, 2020 Lana Soleia gave a Zoom presentation from her kitchen on "Cultured Vegetables". Lana holds a Bachelor of Education from SFU and is certified for food safety from the Coastal Health Authority.